
Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety Committee 
Notes

Date:

Meeting start:

12/22/2011

7:40 p.m.

In attendance:    

Paul Sicard John Craine Steve Olanoff George Lester

Steve Harte Suzanne Becker Kela Klosi

Routine Business
Minutes from November were approved.

Updates from Previous Meeting
1. The MAPC plan has officially been approved. Project work is slated to begin in the spring. 

A summary of the project can be found at: http://mapc.org/project-summaries
2. Bicycle racks are being installed throughout town. They have yet to be installed at the 

MBTA station.

New Business
1.  John Craine shared information about sharrows from two different cities.
! http://www.seattle.gov/transportation/sharrows.htm
! http://www.sfmta.com/cms/bsafe/28372.html
2.  We reviewed the Princeton Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety Committeeʼs website. Their work   

includes a comprehensive plan. 
! http://pjpbac.blogspot.com/p/about-committee.html
3. We toured the See Click Fix website. It appears that Westwood may have signed on at 

some point. However, it doesnʼt appear that the site is being reviewed regularly. There are 
several issues being reported for Westwood, as recently as 1 month ago.

! http://seeclickfix.com/ma_westwood
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4. Virginia Lester spoke to a representative from MassBike about providing us with a display 
for Westwood Day.

Action Needed for Next Meeting
1.  John Craine will speak to Vicki Vickry about the See Click Fix site or an alternative.
2.  John Craine will connect with Donna McClellan about the See Click Fix site or an 

alternative.

Meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m.

Next meeting will be the the 26th of January at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,   

Steve Harte


